
For updates about the proposed Auckland Regional Landfill visit 
wastemanagement.co.nz/arl

Questions? Call 0800 927 837 or email arl@wastemanagement.co.nz
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Why a 
new landfill?
Auckland is still growing and will continue to 
grow. With this growth comes waste, from the 
people who choose to live in Auckland as well as 
the infrastructure needed to support them.

To manage this waste, Class 1 Municipal Solid 
Waste landfills are identified in the Auckland 
Unitary Plan as infrastructure of critical 
importance to the growth of the region.

Auckland currently has two modern, sustainable 
landfills in Whitford and Dairy Flat (Redvale).

Whitford is consented to receive waste until 
2041, while Redvale is expected to stop 
receiving waste in 2028.

A new landfill will be needed once Redvale stops 
receiving waste. The proposed new Auckland 
Regional Landfill will replace Redvale.

Where Auckland waste comes from1

14%
Residential

86%
Commercial and 
other activities

2Source: www.nzta.govt.nz, 170918

The North West growth areas 
are expected to supply new 
neighbourhoods with:

Nearly 30,000 houses 
over the next 30 years2

Employment areas with more 
than 13,000 new jobs2

Redvale Landfill and Energy Park, Dairy Flat Kate Valley Landfill and Energy Park, 
Hurunui District, North Canterbury

1Source: Auckland Waste Management and Minimisation Plan 2018, page 31




